No.EDN-HE(21)B(1)38/2014-WIF %
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Tel0177-2653120Extn.234_E mail: rediffma’k_.‘_com, Fax. 2812882
Dated Shimla-1 t March, 2015
To
j All the Principals,
Govt. Degree / Skt. Colleges in H.P.
2. All the Principals/ Headmasters,
Govt. Sr. Sec / High Schools in,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding awareness of General Public about Swine Flu.
Memo,

This is continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 20-02-2015
and with reference to letter No SML-PSH(L&0)/2015-107, dated 21-02-2015, received from the District
Magistrate, Shimla, on the subject cited above.

In this regard, it is informed that following precautions should be taken to
prevent spreading of any infection, specially Swine Flu:-

1. Frequent washing of hands with soap.
2. Minimum touch of face by hands especially eyes, mouth and nose.
Taking precaution not to catch cold. In case infection of cold is not

cured within 2-3 days the children must be taken to hospital for Doctor’s
check-up.

Therefore, you are directed to motivate / make aware the students to observe
preventive measures against the Swine Flu to avoid further spread of the same.

This must be given personal attention and top priority.
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Director of Higher Education( '/ )
Himachal Pradesh

Endst No. even dated Shimla-1 the March,2015
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:- &«
1 The District Magistrate, District Shimla-1, Wit letter No SML-

PSH(L&O)/2015-107, dated 21-02-2015

: The Technical Officer, IT Cell with the direction to upload the same on the
departmental website.
3 Guard file.
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Director of Higher Education, 1 /-
Himachal Pradesh



